
Montrose School 

8th April 2022 

 Wishing you an enjoyable half-term break.  

Achieving, Caring, Aspiring 

As we come to the end of a very busy Spring Term, it is a good time to reflect on some of the events 

that have taken place... 
 

Montrose Has Talent: Today was our end of term talent show and the 

children performed a variety of acts.  
 

Year 3/4 Production: Last week years 3 and 4 wowed us with their     

production of Wind in the Willows.  The acting was superb and the      

singing delightful.  Well done to all of the children taking part.   
 

Commando Joe: We have considered the following character values in assemblies: cooperation, 

helpfulness, caring, courage and kindness.  We have seen these being demonstrated across school.     
 

Science Week: What a science packed week it was with many exciting experiments happening across 

school.  We have a lot of very keen scientists at Montrose!  
 

Environ’March: Pupils have been litter picking in the community to make the environment a cleaner 

and more pleasant place.  Hopefully they will remember to dispose of their rubbish appropriately in 

the future.    
 

Fund Raising: We helped raise much needed funds for the Ukraine and Comic Relief this term.   
 

World Book Day: We celebrated World Book Day and came to school dressed in pyjamas or as our favour-

ite book character. 

GoReadathon: We took part in Go Read’s Readathon and saw an increase in reading across school which 

is great!    

Poetry Slam: We had our termly poetry slam and each class performed a classic poem to the rest of the 

school from memory.  

Sporting Events: Well done to all of the children who took part in the huge range of sporting events this 

term.   

Number Day: We had  a fun-filled morning of maths activities working in mixed-age classes. 

We are already planning a very busy Summer Term ahead, including, celebrating the Queen’s        

Platinum Jubilee and sports days.  Information about all of the forthcoming events will be shared on 

Class Dojo.  On behalf of the staff and governors, we would like to wish you a pleasant and restful 

spring term break.       

Mr Owens and Miss Jackson 

 

 

 

 


